BOARD OF SELECTMEN SEPTEMBER 30, 2020
MEMORIAL BUILDING 1:30 P.M.

The following are to be considered draft minutes until approved by the Board.

Selectboard present: Tamara Butcher, Chairwoman, Dick Hendl and George McCusker.
Present via ZOOM: Alex Belenz, Planner for Upper Valley Lake Sunapee Planning
Commission (UVLSRPC), and Circuit Rider to the Planning Board; and Meghan Butts, Interim
CEO at UVLSRPC.

Alex presented the Board with a slide show presentation of the project the Commission is
working on for regional Transportation Planning. The plan includes multiple modes of
transportation. They are working with communities to identify issues and needs primarily on
State roads (Route 4A; NH Route 144) but addressed local roads as well i.e. intersections,

through traffic numbers etc.

By identifying transportation corridors, UVLSRPC can provide a break down to the Department
of Transportation in developing their regional traffic plan.

UVLSRPC can help with identifying funding and sources and action planning.
The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Submitted by,

Janet Roberts,
Administrative Assistant



